Election Info Event — 29.05.24
6pm-INF 370

The Doctoral Convention is looking for Candidates for the Election to the new Executive Committee
in July!

Come to our Information Event about the upcoming elections. The only requirement to run is to be a
PhD student at Heidelberg University and showing your commitment. After the election, there will be
a transition period until October, during which the new and old Executive Committee members will
work together and we will give you everything you need to know as well as share our experiences.

If you can’t make the Info event, you can ask questions and/or express interest by contacting us via
doktorandenkonvent@uni-heidelberg.de Declarations of candidacies are open until June 18.
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